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Rotary Club of Georgetown Meeting of 8th July 2015

We Missed youl...This is What You Missed!?
From the Desk of the Secretary...

PP Johnny was officially pinned as our Sargent-at-Arms and he was also
presented with his ‘Legends’ medal- acknowledging his 37 years of service to
the Club.

Members were thanked for attending the successful Spanish Fellowship held
on July 5™ 2015- Admin. Director Peter reported that from all reviews a good
time was had by all. President Liz also thanked Dir Peter for the grand effort
he made to ensure members attend the event.

The cocktail served this week was ‘Dirty Margarita’ along with ‘Sangria’ - this
added some “spirit’ to the meeting.

Directors reported on activities set for the month and quarter which members
can follow along in the handbook.

VP Clyde distributed tickets for our first fund raiser set for Sunday July 26™ 2015
and urged all to strive to assist with selling the soo tickets prlrltez He thanked
Rin Alvina for the donation of a pig and Director Pearson for offering to do the
roasting. Dir Arron also donated 20lbs of chicken for the event.

Membership Director Roger explained the ‘Team/Buddy’ approach he devised
in an effort to get members out to our activities; each team will have a captain
- a reward is in store for the best performing team. A question & answer
section added some interest to this business meeting. The idea is to be able to
secure a ‘Blue’ ticket to qualify to answer either a ‘Question from the Head’ or
a ‘Question from the Heart’; the question from the head will be generally
Rotary information and the heart about our membership. IPP Ronald and PR
Dir. Ariane won a ticket each and the chance to answer one question.

President Liz is seeking the help of members to identify an expert in the area
of Dyslexia - the theme identified by our DG.

PR Director Ariane and Service Director Arron are both working assiduously to
ensure that the activities planned are executed in a timely manner.

President Liz reported the passing of PDG John Watts of Grenada.

The District Governor is schedule to visit from August 24 to 28 2015



